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2021 Paving Project Phelps Street Bid 

(Local) Brown Street to Marvin Street  Approximately 940’ X 20’ 

(Major) Marvin to Center Street (M-24) Approximately 297’ X 25’ 

 

 Pulverize the existing asphalt blending it with stone base.  
 Fine grade the pulverize base and compact. 
 Any excess material will be hauled to the Village Park. 
 Install 1.5 inch of compacted thickness of 13A leveling course asphalt. 
 Put down a bond coat and install 1.5 inch compacted thickness of 13A 

wearing course asphalt. 
 Add risers where needed. 

Any Questions Call David Yoder at (989)674-2244. 

Only sealed bids will be accepted in an envelope marked “BIDS” and turned into the 
Village Office no later than Friday April 16, 2021 at 12:00 PM.  Bid opening will be Friday 
April 16, 2021 at 1:00 PM in the Village Board room by the Street Committee. A final 
decision will be made on Monday April 19, 2021 at 7:00 PM at the regular meeting of the 
Unionville Village Council. 

The Village of Unionville reserves the right to accept or reject any or all bids. 

 

  
                                                        

 


